Dear City Council Members or whom this may concern,

I am presently the owner of the property 2138 Charles St. My husband passed away a few years ago and I was forced to find a job that paid enough to cover my house payment and massive accrued hospital bills because years of him being sick. I took a job out of town because of better pay and opportunity. At that time I asked my daughter to move into my house to take care of my belongings and watch over the property because I am gone most of the time. I still have most of my personal items at this property and come home from time to time when my job permits it. Since I spend a large amount of time out of town I have a different mailing address just because a month could go by before I come back to LaCrosse. I share an apartment with another person in the town where I work. I have received a letter stating that I need to register this property as a rental. As far as I am concerned, this property is not a "rental" and I could come back to LaCrosse at any time and live in my house full time. If I decide to live permanently in the area where I work, I will be selling my house because I do not want the hassles of being a landlord. If my daughter decides to purchase her own house, then my house will sit vacant while I am gone or I will be forced to sell it then. Please understand the situation I have been put in because the loss of my husband and income.

Thanks

My son (Steve King 782-1700, steve@niebuhrplumbing.com) can be contacted if anything further needs to be done, and he will be delivering this letter to Terry Lehrke at city hall.

Donna Sanders